
Circular ref: 023/2023 

Dear Members, 

Centenary Elocution Contest 

We are pleased to announce that the Centenary Elocution Contest, 

which aims to promote English proficiency while providing a public 

speaking platform for PFS students, will be held on Wednesday, 10th 

May at the Penang Free School (PFS) Hall. All Members are invited to 

this event, with details as follows: 

Date: Wednesday, 10 May 2023 
Time: 8.00 am to 1.15 pm 
Venue: PFS Hall 
Categories: Lower Secondary 

− Prepared Speech

− Impromptu Speech
Upper Secondary 

− Prepared Speech

− Impromptu Speech

The Centenary Elocution Contest is one of the many initiatives we are 

undertaking to celebrate our Association's Centenary.  We hope that 

all Members can join us in supporting our young speakers at this event. 

For Centenary Celebrations Committee 

The Old Frees’ Association 

5 May 2023 

 Lee Eu Beng  Alex Tan Hee Aik 

     Vice Chairman         Honorary Secretary 

Centenary Celebrations Committee  Management Committee 


